‘ PASSAIC COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE ¢ 973 684-6800
ONE COLLEGE BOULEVARD, PATERSON, N.J. 07505-1179

December 9, 2014

Mr. Christopher Porrino, Chief Counsel
Office of the Governor

State of New Jersey

P.O. Box 001

Trenton, New Jersey 08625

Mr. Albert Porroni, Executive Director
Office of Legislative Services

State of New Jersey

P.O. Box 068

Trenton, New Jersey 08625

Dear Gentlemen:

Re: New Jersey First Act Exemption Report

On behalf of Dr. Steven M. Rose, President of Passaic County Community College, enclosed
please find an Exemption Report for the period starting January 1, 2015, which we are required
to file with the State by January 1% of each year per P.L. 2011 Chapter 70.

Please contact me at telephone number 973-684-6108 if additional information is needed.

Sincerely,

Ve ctraet 5 /M;D/‘«/*/
Michael Silvestro
Vice President for Human Resources, Planning, and Institutional Effectiveness

- Ce: Dr. Steven M. Rose, President, Passaic County Community College

attachment

via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested




Passaic County Community College
New Jersey First Act Exemption Report *
for January 1, 2015

Positions:

~ Colleague Database Administrator

Network Administrator

Web Applications Developer

Director of Administrative Computing

Instructional Designer

Executive Director for Institutional Research and Planning

Vice President for Human Resources, Planning, and Institutional Effectiveness

Security Technical Coordinator

Assistant Director for Grants and Institutional Advancement

Faculty — Computer Sciences and Information Technology

Faculty — Nursing

Faculty — Communications / New Media

Faculty — for positions which require extensive experience with
current industry-specific technology

Full and/or Part-time Staff — Nursing and Health Sciences

Full and Part-time Staff with responsibilities for on-line instruction

* The job titles listed above require a significant level of technical expertise/knowledge and/or
have otherwise been difficult to fill. Failure to exempt these positions would seriously impede
the ability of Passaic County Community College to attract qualified employees and serve
students.




